
 

Watts Township 

June 22, 2018 

 

Present: Chairman Karl Raudensky, Supervisor Dr. Pat Gutheil, Secretary /Treasurer Nancy 

Cangioli, Zoning Officer Bob Hart and Judy Hart. Supervisor Smithgall was absent. 
 

The Watts Township Board of Supervisors special meeting was called to order at 9:03 a.m. on 

Friday, June 22, 2018 at the Watts Township Municipal building by Chairman Raudensky with 

the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made to accept Judy Hart’s resignation from the Board of Auditors; 

Gutheil/Raudesnky. Motion carried. 

 

A motion was made to approve the appointment of Judy Hart as Deputy Tax Collector; 

Raudensky/Gutheil. Motion carried. 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 9:05 a.m.; Raudensky/Gutheil. Motion carried.  
 

Respectfully submitted 

Nancy Cangioli 

Secretary 


